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Dear School Families, 

 

 Many thanks for the cereal and breakfast donations sent in during 

October.  We were able to donate many pounds of food to Saint Gregory’s 

Food Pantry.  A fourth grade parent delivered it for us. 

 

 During November, we are collecting food for Thanksgiving dinner. 

We’re asking each student to contribute an item to the collection box placed 

in his/her homeroom.  Any canned or packaged non-perishable food item is 

appreciated.  Some non-food items are also needed.  Listed below are some  

suggestions.  Every donation is gratefully accepted.  Our donations will be 

delivered to Saint Gregory’s on November 17th.  

 

 Thank you for your cooperation and support in this endeavor to help 

our children to be aware of others’ needs. 

. 

 

                                                                    Sincerely, 

Mrs. Scotto and Mrs. Palazzo 

 

 

MILK:     Powdered milk, infant formula JUICES: cans of fruit juices 

PROTEIN: Cans of tuna, chicken, ham, 

stew corned beef hash, peanut butter 

STARCHES: Rice, spaghetti, macaroni 

and cheese, packaged dinners, beans 

VEGETABLES: Cans of green beans, 

peas, corn, spinach, carrots, potatoes, 

yams, tomatoes, tomato sauce 

LUNCH FOOD: Peanut butter, jelly, soup 

cans of ravioli, macaroni, spaghetti, 

CEREALS: Packages of oatmeal, dry 

cereal  

OTHER ITEMS: Coffee, tea, flour, sugar, 

muffin mixes, low sugar and low salt foods 

FRUIT: Canned and dried fruit, raisins 

unsweetened fruits  

NON-FOOD ITEMS: Soap, toilet paper, 

laundry detergent, can openers  

BABY ITEMS:  Baby foods, baby cereals, detergent, can openers disposable diapers 

 



 

 
 
 

and  
 
 
 
 

The Point Pleasant Girl Scouts are proudly collecting excess  
Halloween candy for our troops! 

Please consider donating some of your candy to  
help our men and women in uniform. 

 

Candy donations will be accepted from November 1 – November 7                  
at the following locations: 

 

Saint Peter School 
Nellie Bennett School 

Memorial Middle School 
Boro Hall 

Round Dough with a Hole Bagels 
 

All candy is accepted! 
 

Please place candy in designated drop boxes for collection.  All candies will be 
donated to Operation Shoebox of NJ, a 501(c)3 organization that supports our 

troops overseas.  Shoeboxes are packed with candy, among other items, and sent 
to our men and women in uniform abroad. 

 

                
 

For more information, please contact Cari Kennedy, Girl Scout Troop #906, at (732) 575-9465 
  



 

JOIN US FOR DRESS PATRIOTIC DAY  

AS WE RAISE MONEY TO SUPPORT THE  

WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT! 

Tuesday, November 7th! 

 

Wear anything red, white and blue to show your 

support for our school wide service project.  Please 

bring $1.00 to participate (additional donations 

will be accepted).  

Jeans ARE allowed. 

Please DO NOT Wear 

Low cut shirts, low cut jeans, ripped jeans 

sandals, graphic sayings, skin showing, 

spaghetti straps, tight outfits. 

 

  



HAVE A HEART, DO YOUR PART 

 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE BY SUPPORTING 

THE WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT 

 

Coin collection containers will be in 

the cafeteria during all lunches  

November 1st- November 8th 
  



Dear Saint Peter Family, 
 

We are having our annual Veterans Day celebration. If you or a 

family member is a veteran please join us on Friday, November 

17, 2017 at 9:30am in the school gym. We will be having a 

prayer service and a few patriotic songs presented by the 

students of St. Peter School. Refreshments will be served. 

Please provide your name along with the name of the veteran 

and the branch of service below for our Wall of Honor and 

return to St. Peter School by Friday November 10, 2017. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE PRINT NEATLY 

School Family Name 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Veteran ______________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Veteran ______________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Veteran ______________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service_____________________________________________________________________ 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Saint Peter School is beginning to collect photos of our family of veterans 

for our Veterans Day Celebration. If you would like to share a photo of your 

veteran please send to Mrs. McDonnell along with the form below. 

Additionally, the photo can be e-mailed along with the corresponding 

information to lmcdonnell@stpschool.org. If your photo was included in our 

presentation last year it has been saved and will be included each year, there 

is no need to send in the photograph again.  
 

Please do not send in a photo that cannot be replaced, a digital print or copy 

should be sent. 
 

Your photo will be handled with the utmost care and every attempt to 

return it in the original condition will be taken but accidents can happen 

so please do not send in a treasured photo.  To have your photo included 

in our celebration all photos must be submitted by: 
 

Friday November 10, 2017. Photographs received after November 

10, will not be included in the presentation. 
 

Veterans Name___________________________________________________________ 

 

Students Name___________________________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to Student_____________________________________________________ 
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